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March 13, 2017 
 
Mr. Craig G. Erlanger, Director 
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety, Safeguards 
And Environmental Review  
Office of Nuclear Material Safety  
And Safeguards 
 
Dear Mr. Erlanger 
 
This letter is in response to the correspondence received in our office in which you 
provide Ysleta Del Sur pueblo the opportunity to comment on the Notification and 
Invitation For Formal Section 106 Consultation regarding waste control specialist 
Located in Andrews County, Texas. 
 
 
While we do not have any comments on the 106 Consultation for Andrews County, 
Texas Docket Number 71-1050 and believe that this project will not adversely affect 
traditional ,religious or culturally significant sites of our Pueblo and have no opposition 
to it: we would like to request  consultation should any human remains or artifacts 
unearthed during this project be determined to fall under NAGPRA guidelines. Copies of 
our Pueblo’s Culture Affliction Position Paper and Consultation policy are available 
upon request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Javier Loera  
War Captain/Tribal Historic and Preservation officer 
Ysleta Del Sur Pueblo 
  
Tribal Council Assistant:  
Adam Nevarez 
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